
This PDF contains a number of attachments, reports, and other information previously provided to the 

Internal Affairs Committee and the City Council as part of their discussion regarding alcohol regulation in 

2013. 

Some material in this document (such as portions of Attachment R) does not reflect the current position 

or direction of the City of Chico, but it is all provided for the sake of completeness. 

Those with questions about this information are encouraged to contact Associate Planner Greg Redeker, 

AICP, at greg.redeker@chicoca.gov or (530) 879-6810.   

mailto:greg.redeker@chicoca.gov













































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































